Awesome Alum!

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County
Alumni Series, this month featuring

Cassandra Maisel

When did you attend the Club?
I attended the Club from 2005 - 2007!

Which Club?
The Bair Family Clubhouse!

What were some of your favorite moments/memories?

Some of my favorite moments at the Boys and Girls Club were the summer events,
learning computer and typing skills in the computer lab, and hanging out with friends
from other schools other than my own!

What are you up to now? Job? Family?
As of right now, I live in Scottsdale, Arizona working as a Data and Analytics Consultant!
My family still lives in Billings so I visit a lot, and I will always consider Montana home!

Did you go to college? What did you study?
I did! I went to the University of Montana from 2015-2019. I studied Management
Information Systems and was a cheerleader for the Griz from 2015-2018.

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?
Don’t be afraid to be uniquely and authentically YOU! Being yourself is a superpower :)

& friends

If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is,
we would love to chat!
Please email Nicoletta Flores at
nflores@bgcyellowstone.org




